
Trustees Approve New A/C for Offices 

On Monday, May 20, Catalina installed a new HVAC unit for the administrative offices.  The 
purchase and installation of the new unit was handled by Resttechs, a new to CUMC vendor 
who is ridiculously transparent, honest and affordable.  The new unit came in at just over 
$9500.00.  Through Resttechs, Catalina's maintenance manager, Frank Lopez Jr., was referred 
to an HVAC service who came in last minute to repair a computer communication issue in the 
Sanctuary that prevented the cooling element from working properly.  

Throughout the summer, temperatures within the Sanctuary will remain static, and we are 
asking folks to consider bringing sweaters to service and other events in the sanctuary. 

And - a trivia tidbit for the Trustees records:  the sidewalk and walkway to Fellowship Hall can 
handle a 17-ton crane from the street curb to the start of the stained concrete slabs! 

 


